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It has been a very busy term with our Castles and Dragons and London topics. Here are a few photos to 
show what happens in a Y2 classroom! 

Historic London

In Topic, we learnt about The Great Fire of London. We 
looked at the timeline of events and discovered that it 

burnt for four days and a third of London was destroyed…

Drama

We learnt about the 
Gunpowder plot and acted 

out scenes to help us 
remember what happened. 

Art

We learnt about primary colours and how to mix them to 
create secondary colours. We used these techniques to 

create colourful art work inspired by artists such as Piet 
Mondrian.

Space Cadets

We have been working hard to 
learn our number bonds and lots 

of us have achieved many 
rocket licences, with some 

children having become 
qualified Maths astronauts!



Warwick Castle

We had an amazing trip to Warwick Castle. The 
view from the towers and ramparts was amazing. 
We also liked seeing the Mighty Trebuchet and 

watching the birds of prey fly around the 
grounds.

Egg Box Dragons

We thoroughly 
enjoyed reading 

the Egg Box 
Dragon story and 
creating our own 

dragons!

Homework

We have been delighted with the quality and creativity of the 
homework this term. From huge castles to creative posters, they 
have all been amazing! Thank you for your time completing these 

at home.

Tea party!

We had a tea party and tasted 
delicious scones, scrumptious cakes 

and even had a cup of tea! This 
experience inspired us to write 

fantastic invitations to a Queen’s tea 
party.


